
¡CORRESPONDENCE 
l3/31/2025 
■DOCUMENT NO. 02403-2025 

Nickalus Holmes 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Nickalus Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, March 31, 2025 3:42 PM 
'Lauren Schuh' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Docket 20240032 

Good Afternoon Mr. Schuh 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240032, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you 

From: Lauren Schuh <laurenhs@sbcglobal.net> 
Sent: Monday, March 31, 2025 3:28 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Fwd: Docket 20240032 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

To: commissioner.Passidomo@pscstate.fl.us 
Subject: Docket 20240032 

Dear Commissioner Passidomo, 

Please vote No on docket 20240032. 
There are at least 3 fraudulent elements leading to the myriad of arguments AGAINST this 
“Environmental Utilities” company bringing Sewer to Little Gasparilla Island. 

132 Families are being denied their due process because of the change made by 
Environmental Utilities without notification. 

Mr Jack Boyer already is taking nearly $1000 per household a year from the homeowners on 
Little Gasparilla Island. He has forced us to protect ourselves from his plans to bring a sewer 
now for a SECOND time. WE DONT WANT IT and it would be an environmental back step. .. 
please listen to us! And please ask yourself, Do you really know enough about Little Gasparilla 
Island about Environmental Utilities’ plans to make a decision which affects so many people in 
this case? 
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As far as environmental concerns go, Islanders take great pains to secure the natural beauty and wildlife on this 
beautiful barrier island. PLEASE listen to US and not to someone who names their company just to get a 
sympathy vote! There’s nothing environmental about “Environmental Utilities.” 

Please vote no. 

Marcus Schuh 
Hideaway Bay K7 
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